OPEN SPACE HEARING

CONTINUATION

Jamestown Philomenian Library

26 North Road

March 10, 1999

7:30 PM

A continuation of the hearing for the Proposed Open Space Zoning Amendments held at the Jamestown Philomenian Library, 26 North Road was called to order at 7:41 P.M. by Councilor Amerigian.  The following members were present:

Fred F. Pease

Ellicott Wright

Also present were:

Maryanne Crawford, CPA, Town Administrator/Finance Director

Arlene D. Kalooski, Town Clerk

Lisa Bryer, Town Planner

J. Christopher Powell, Conservation Commission Chair

Betty Hubbard, Planning Commission Chair

As a continuation to the public hearing first held on November 23, 1998 and continued to February 1, 1999 because of comments and concerns that arose out of those public hearings; and again continued to March 10, 1999, the final hearing,  to allow time for the Planning Commission and the Conservation Committee to review the proposed amendments and return to the Council with all concerns and issues addressed, the Town Planner presented the proposed zoning amendment.

Development Plan Review was defined by the 

Define the policy which, for example, would not allow the golf course to be used for farming.  The Planning Commission chair 

Jean Guy Shilling stated that the amendments as proposed are an iprovement over the previously presented plan.  

Continue the hearing to review the open space zoning amendments to March 22, 1999 It was moved by Councilor Wright, seconded by Councilor Amerigian. So unan

Move to adjourn Wright/Pease at 9:23 PM.

Town Planner, Lisa Bryer presented a summary of the changes to Open Space Zoning Amendment
